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From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) 
Sent: Friday, April 30, 2021 6:59 AM
To: sherigalind@msn.com
Subject: FW: 1082 Euclid - follow up to phone call
Importance: High
 
 
Ms. Galindo,
 
Per our conversation I am following up with an email to confirm our discussion. You need to reach
out to Inspector Thomas at 651-266-8983 first thing tomorrow morning, between 7 and 8:30 am, to
schedule an inspection of the property before close of business Friday, May 7, 2021.
 
The results of that inspection will be presented as a staff report on Tuesday May 11, 2021 and the
results will determine whether a further extension is granted allowing you to stay in the property for
a limited extension of time.
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 612-266-8515 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
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